
Rosie LalondeRace Report
Australian Off Road Championships Rounds 7 & 8, Conondale QLD

On the 19 and 20th of May, Rosie Lalonde competed once again in the AORC, 
as the championship moved to the fabulous raceway in Conondale, QLD.  The 
weekend proved to be quite successful for Rosie, as she moved up one step on 
the Championship Women’s overall podium and now sits 2nd overall behind 
Alison Parker.

Saturday saw competition heat up for Rosie and QLD female racers Jemma 
Wilson and Jacqui Beattie.  All three girls were close all day over the two 
challenging tracks.  The format of the race saw the riders race 8 heats over the 
day, split between an MX test and an Enduro Test.  Struggling slightly with the 
open, fast motocross test, Rosie ended the day in 4th position.

Sunday fared better however, as Rosie relaxed and held 2nd position most of the 
day.  Wilson catching her only on the last lap, Rosie was extremely happy to 
finish the day in 3rd place.

 “I was really happy with my results this weekend.  I had an awesome 
battle all weekend with the QLD ladies and it was great because I haven’t been 
able to race that closely with anyone in the series yet.  The MX test was 
challenging for me, as motocross isn’t my strong point, but I made up time on 

the others in the bush and all in 
all it was a great weekend!  It 
feels really good to move into 
2nd in the Championship as 
well.”

Rosie’s next race will be a 
NSW Sprint round to be held 
on the 17 & 18 of June at 
Maitland, NSW.

Rosie would like to thank all of 
her sponsors, Mud Honey MX 
Clothing, Incite Graphics, 
Yamaha, Aus-Can Products, 
Pro-Grip Goggles and Gold 
Medal Muscle Rub.


